Lindisfarne Methodist Church Pink Sheet – May 2022
On the 26th April your Parish Council met via Zoom and the following was discussed:  
·  This was Tania’s first Parish Council meeting she chaired and she did a good job.  
· Our church has received a donation of $99,000 from the estate of Doug Brown.  This money has been invested in the meantime and Doug’s family have been thanked for Doug’s donation.  
· Do you enjoy working with children?  If so you may like to assist with Kids Klub once or twice a school term.  If your think this is your style of Ministry, please contact Anne Donaldson.  
· Under our current environment, it is difficult to hold fundraising events however we have been selling cheese-rolls, bakery items and currently selling soup which is bringing in some money for our church.  
· Two recommendations regarding health and safety were passed during the meeting: 
a.  Vaccination Certificates are no longer required to enter our church centre now.  
b. COVID 19 signing in and codes are no longer required when in our centre.  
·  From now on, Holy Communion will be served during the appropriate Sunday Service.  
· We are going to ask the Methodist Mission Southland for some education on their Youth Transition House so we can decide if and how we can be involved.  
· As you noticed from last Sunday morning, we are again serving morning-tea after church.  This will be served in the multi-purpose room so there is plenty of space for social distancing.  Please wear your mask and only take it off when eating and drinking.  
· We will resume advertising our Sunday church services in the newspaper.  We are also going to improve the signage outside our centre so people passing can read the dates and times of our services and events.  
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on Tuesday, 28th June.   
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